
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Olamide and Abigail from Y4, who 

have been presented with their Accelerated Reader 

1000,000 word certificate and T-Shirts - a huge 

achievement - well done, we are so proud of you! 

 

Miss Cadwallader   Head of School 

 

 
 
Bulletin No 8: Week Commencing Monday 7th March 2022 
 

 

Monday 7th March 

 Y4 swimming 

Monday 14th March 

 Y4 swimming 

Wednesday 16th March 

 YR, Y1, Y3 & Y4 Irish Dance workshop 

Friday 18th March 

 Sports Relief Day - Jump Rope Coach Chris in school 

Monday 21st March 

 Living Eggs in School 

 Y4 swimming 

 Amber Class Assembly 
Wednesday 23nd March 

 Diamond Class Assembly 
Friday 25th March 

 Y4 Visit to  The Sea Life Centre 
Monday 28th March 

 Y4 swimming 

Wednesday 30th March 

 YR KIC Theatre in school 
Friday 1st April 
 End of Term 4 -  1.30pm finish for pupils 
 

Tuesday 19th April 
 Start of Term 5  
Friday 22nd April 
 Y5 Swimming 

WhatSAP?! 
Parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

Letters & Emails home 

► Y4 Sea Life visit (£15) 

► Y5 Swimming letter (£5) 

► Parent consultations letter  

► YR KIC  Theatre  (£2) 

 

Year 4's are welcome to come along to Onyx Class on a 

Monday from 12:10-12:30pm to earn their 25, 50 and 100 

badge by answering times tables questions. We are grateful 

to our Year 6's who are supporting this club by encouraging 

our younger students. 

The following pupils have achieved their:- 

x25 badge:  Riley K, Jamel W, Isabella A, Lily C, Rose A &   

                      Anvitha N (Tanzanite Class)  

x50 badge: Darasimi  T, Jamel W & Anvitha N  

  (Tanzanite Class) 

x75 badge: Anvitha N & Luke A (Tanzanite Class) 

x100 badge:  Ahad M  (Onyx Class) 

Polite request 

Just a quick reminder that parents must not park in the Busy 

Bees Nursery carpark for any reason, unless you have a child 

that attends the nursery.  Many thanks for your co-operation. 



 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

On Thursday 3rd March, South Avenue 
Primary School celebrated World Book 
Day promoting reading for pleasure and a 
love of books. It was fantastic to see so 
many children dressed in their favourite 
book character costumes and excited to 
talk about the books they have really 
enjoyed reading.  
Thank you to all our parents who 
supported this event and who recognise 
that reading is the key to children 
succeeding in all aspects of their 
education.  

                                             World Book Day 


